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みだれ髪 Akiko Yosano 1971
Democracy and Education John Dewey 1916 John Dewey's Democracy and Education
addresses the challenge of providing quality public education in a democratic
society. In this classic work Dewey calls for the complete renewal of public
education, arguing for the fusion of vocational and contemplative studies in
education and for the necessity of universal education for the advancement of self
and society. First published in 1916, Democracy and Education is regarded as the
seminal work on public education by one of the most important scholars of the
century.
We Hunt the Flame Hafsah Faizal 2019-05-14 An Ignyte Award Winner 2020 A TIME
Magazine Top 100 Fantasy Book of All Time A BuzzFeed Pick for "YA Books You
Absolutely Must Read This Spring" A Bustle's Most Anticipated 2019 YA Release A
Paste Magazine's Top 10 Most Anticipated YA Novels of 2019 A Paste Magazine Best
YA Book of 2019 A PopSugar Best YA Book of 2019 A TeenVogue Book Club Pick for
2019 A Barnes & Noble Teen Book Club Pick for 2019 "Lyrical and spellbinding"
—Marieke Njikamp, #1 New York Times Bestselling Author Set in a richly detailed
world inspired by ancient Arabia, Hafsah Faizal's We Hunt the Flame—first in the
Sands of Arawiya duology—is a gripping debut of discovery, conquering fear, and
taking identity into your own hands. People lived because she killed. People died
because he lived. Zafira is the Hunter, disguising herself as a man when she
braves the cursed forest of the Arz to feed her people. Nasir is the Prince of
Death, assassinating those foolish enough to defy his autocratic father, the
sultan. If Zafira was exposed as a girl, all of her achievements would be
rejected; if Nasir displayed his compassion, his father would punish him in the
most brutal of ways. Both Zafira and Nasir are legends in the kingdom of
Arawiya—but neither wants to be. War is brewing, and the Arz sweeps closer with
each passing day, engulfing the land in shadow. When Zafira embarks on a quest to
uncover a lost artifact that can restore magic to her suffering world and stop the
Arz, Nasir is sent by the sultan on a similar mission: retrieve the artifact and
kill the Hunter. But an ancient evil stirs as their journey unfolds—and the prize
they seek may pose a threat greater than either can imagine.
Critical Theory Today Lois Tyson 2012-09-10 Critical Theory Today is the essential
introduction to contemporary criticial theory. It provides clear, simple
explanations and concrete examples of complex concepts, making a wide variety of
commonly used critical theories accessible to novices without sacrificing any
theoretical rigor or thoroughness. This new edition provides in-depth coverage of
the most common approaches to literary analysis today: feminism, psychoanalysis,
Marxism, reader-response theory, new criticism, structuralism and semiotics,

No Place to Hide (Hidden Identity Book #3) Lynette Eason 2015-04-28 It's not every
day you see your childhood friend and one-time crush on national news. Jackie
Sellers just wishes it were under different circumstances. She can't believe that
Ian Lockwood is wanted in connection with a terrorist plot, and she's determined
to find him and help him clear his name. But she's not the only one looking. The
FBI wants him captured. The bad guys want him dead. Ian just wants to stay alive
long enough to save thousands of innocent lives. Lynette Eason throws readers
right into the action from page one, propelling them along a dangerous road and
asking the provocative question of how far we'd be willing to go if we were up
against a wall.
Cinder Marissa Meyer 2013-01-08 As plague ravages the overcrowded Earth, observed
by a ruthless lunar people, Cinder, a gifted mechanic and cyborg, becomes involved
with handsome Prince Kai and must uncover secrets about her past in order to
protect the world in this futuristic take onthe Cinderella story.
The Art of Tangled Jeff Kurtti 2015-11-03 A lighthearted twist on Rapunzel, the
beloved fairy tale from the Brothers Grimm, Tangled brims with thrilling
adventure, a distinctive cast of characters, a daring heroine, and, of course,
seventy feet of golden hair. Featuring the stunning concept art behind the newest
Disney masterpiece, The Art of Tangled also includes a preface by John Lasseter, a
foreword by Directors Nathan Greno and Byron Howard, and interviews with the
artists, animators, and production team—including Art Director David Goetz—that
shed light on the history and artistry of this landmark film.
The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies Lauren Dundes 2019-07-11 In this
volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of disciplines present their
analyses of Disney movies and Disney music, which are mainstays of popular
culture. The power of the Disney brand has heightened the need for academics to
question whether Disney’s films and music function as a tool of the Western elite
that shapes the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in social
structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a number of the
articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors argue that Disney
productions can help individuals cope with difficult situations or embrace
progressive thinking. The different approaches to the assessment of Disney films
as cultural artifacts also vary according to the theoretical perspectives guiding
the interpretation of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The
authors of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best way forward.
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deconstruction, new historicism, cultural criticism, lesbian/gay/queer theory,
African American criticism, and postcolonial criticism. The chapters provide an
extended explanation of each theory, using examples from everyday life, popular
culture, and literary texts; a list of specific questions critics who use that
theory ask about literary texts; an interpretation of F. Scott Fitzgerald's The
Great Gatsby through the lens of each theory; a list of questions for further
practice to guide readers in applying each theory to different literary works; and
a bibliography of primary and secondary works for further reading.
The Art of War Sun Tzu 2021-03-18 The Art of War is an enduring classic that holds
a special place in the culture and history of East Asia. An ancient Chinese text
on the philosophy and politics of warfare and military strategy, the treatise was
written in 6th century B.C. by a warrior-philosopher now famous all over the world
as Sun Tzu. Sun Tzu's teachings remain as relevant to leaders and strategists
today as they were to rulers and military generals in ancient times. Divided into
thirteen chapters and written succinctly, The Art of War is a must-read for
anybody who works in a competitive environment.
Entangled Life Merlin Sheldrake 2020-05-12 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
“brilliant [and] entrancing” (The Guardian) journey into the hidden lives of
fungi—the great connectors of the living world—and their astonishing and intimate
roles in human life, with the power to heal our bodies, expand our minds, and help
us address our most urgent environmental problems. “Grand and dizzying in how
thoroughly it recalibrates our understanding of the natural world.”—Ed Yong,
author of I Contain Multitudes ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR—Time, BBC Science
Focus, The Daily Mail, Geographical, The Times, The Telegraph, New Statesman,
London Evening Standard, Science Friday When we think of fungi, we likely think of
mushrooms. But mushrooms are only fruiting bodies, analogous to apples on a tree.
Most fungi live out of sight, yet make up a massively diverse kingdom of organisms
that supports and sustains nearly all living systems. Fungi provide a key to
understanding the planet on which we live, and the ways we think, feel, and
behave. In Entangled Life, the brilliant young biologist Merlin Sheldrake shows us
the world from a fungal point of view, providing an exhilarating change of
perspective. Sheldrake’s vivid exploration takes us from yeast to psychedelics, to
the fungi that range for miles underground and are the largest organisms on the
planet, to those that link plants together in complex networks known as the “Wood
Wide Web,” to those that infiltrate and manipulate insect bodies with devastating
precision. Fungi throw our concepts of individuality and even intelligence into
question. They are metabolic masters, earth makers, and key players in most of
life’s processes. They can change our minds, heal our bodies, and even help us
remediate environmental disaster. By examining fungi on their own terms, Sheldrake
reveals how these extraordinary organisms—and our relationships with them—are
changing our understanding of how life works. Winner of the Wainwright Prize, the
Royal Society Science Book Prize, and the Guild of Food Writers Award •
Shortlisted for the British Book Award • Longlisted for the Rathbones Folio Prize
Rapunzel and the Vanishing Village Leila Howland 2018-06-05 Rapunzel craves
adventure and longs for experiences outside the walls of her kingdom. So when she
embarks on an epic journey to save Corona with the people closest to her, she's
surprised to discover it's not quite as enjoyable as she thought it would be.
Bumps in the road cause tempers to flare, and Raps can't even seem to get a selfportrait right. Plus, her best friend, Cassandra, grows more and more frustrated
whenever they veer away from her itinerary, and Rapunzel's boyfriend, Eugene,
feels he's not being taken seriously. But when the group discovers an idyllic
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village said to be the birth place of the Flynnigan Rider books, they agree to
make an unplanned stop. And soon it becomes clear that there is more to Harmony
Glen than meets the eye: something or someone is determined to wipe it off the map
for good. Will the heroes be able to work together to solve the mystery of the
vanishing village before it's too late? Leila Howland's second original tied to
the hit Disney Channel show, Tangled the Series, features an all-new adventure
starring Rapunzel, Cassandra, and fan-favorite Eugene!
The Golden House Salman Rushdie 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A modern
American epic set against the panorama of contemporary politics and culture—a
hurtling, page-turning mystery that is equal parts The Great Gatsby and The
Bonfire of the Vanities NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR • PBS •
HARPER’S BAZAAR • ESQUIRE • FINANCIAL TIMES • THE TIMES OF INDIA On the day of
Barack Obama’s inauguration, an enigmatic billionaire from foreign shores takes up
residence in the architectural jewel of “the Gardens,” a cloistered community in
New York’s Greenwich Village. The neighborhood is a bubble within a bubble, and
the residents are immediately intrigued by the eccentric newcomer and his family.
Along with his improbable name, untraceable accent, and unmistakable whiff of
danger, Nero Golden has brought along his three adult sons: agoraphobic, alcoholic
Petya, a brilliant recluse with a tortured mind; Apu, the flamboyant artist,
sexually and spiritually omnivorous, famous on twenty blocks; and D, at twenty-two
the baby of the family, harboring an explosive secret even from himself. There is
no mother, no wife; at least not until Vasilisa, a sleek Russian expat, snags the
septuagenarian Nero, becoming the queen to his king—a queen in want of an heir.
Our guide to the Goldens’ world is their neighbor René, an ambitious young
filmmaker. Researching a movie about the Goldens, he ingratiates himself into
their household. Seduced by their mystique, he is inevitably implicated in their
quarrels, their infidelities, and, indeed, their crimes. Meanwhile, like a bad
joke, a certain comic-book villain embarks upon a crass presidential run that
turns New York upside-down. Set against the strange and exuberant backdrop of
current American culture and politics, The Golden House also marks Salman
Rushdie’s triumphant and exciting return to realism. The result is a modern epic
of love and terrorism, loss and reinvention—a powerful, timely story told with the
daring and panache that make Salman Rushdie a force of light in our dark new age.
Praise for The Golden House “[A] modern masterpiece . . . telling a story full of
wonder and leaving you marveling at how it ever came out of the author’s
head.”—Associated Press “Wildly satiric and yet piercingly real . . . If F. Scott
Fitzgerald, Homer, Euripides, and Shakespeare collaborated on a contemporary fallof-an-empire epic set in New York City, the result would be The Golden
House.”—Poets & Writers “A tonic addition to American—no, world!—literature . . .
a Greek tragedy with Indian roots and New York coordinates.”—San Francisco
Chronicle
The Girl Who Drank the Moon (Winner of the 2017 Newbery Medal) Kelly Barnhill
2016-08-09 Winner of the 2017 Newbery Medal The New York Times Bestseller An
Entertainment Weekly Best Middle Grade Book of 2016 A New York Public Library Best
Book of 2016 A Chicago Public Library Best Book of 2016 An Amazon Top 20 Best Book
of 2016 A Publishers Weekly Best Book of 2016 A School Library Journal Best Book
of 2016 Named to KirkusReviews’ Best Books of 2016 2017 Booklist Youth Editors’
Choice Every year, the people of the Protectorate leave a baby as an offering to
the witch who lives in the forest. They hope this sacrifice will keep her from
terrorizing their town. But the witch in the Forest, Xan, is kind. She shares her
home with a wise Swamp Monster and a Perfectly Tiny Dragon. Xan rescues the
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children and delivers them to welcoming families on the other side of the forest,
nourishing the babies with starlight on the journey. One year, Xan accidentally
feeds a baby moonlight instead of starlight, filling the ordinary child with
extraordinary magic. Xan decides she must raise this girl, whom she calls Luna, as
her own. As Luna’s thirteenth birthday approaches, her magic begins to emerge-with dangerous consequences. Meanwhile, a young man from the Protectorate is
determined to free his people by killing the witch. Deadly birds with uncertain
intentions flock nearby. A volcano, quiet for centuries, rumbles just beneath the
earth’s surface. And the woman with the Tiger’s heart is on the prowl . . . The
Newbery Medal winner from the author of the highly acclaimed novel The Witch’s
Boy.
The Island of Sea Women Lisa See 2020-03-10 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “A
mesmerizing new historical novel” (O, The Oprah Magazine) from Lisa See, the
bestselling author of The Tea Girl of Hummingbird Lane, about female friendship
and devastating family secrets on a small Korean island. Mi-ja and Young-sook, two
girls living on the Korean island of Jeju, are best friends who come from very
different backgrounds. When they are old enough, they begin working in the sea
with their village’s all-female diving collective, led by Young-sook’s mother. As
the girls take up their positions as baby divers, they know they are beginning a
life of excitement and responsibility—but also danger. Despite their love for each
other, Mi-ja and Young-sook find it impossible to ignore their differences. The
Island of Sea Women takes place over many decades, beginning during a period of
Japanese colonialism in the 1930s and 1940s, followed by World War II, the Korean
War, through the era of cell phones and wet suits for the women divers. Throughout
this time, the residents of Jeju find themselves caught between warring empires.
Mi-ja is the daughter of a Japanese collaborator. Young-sook was born into a long
line of haenyeo and will inherit her mother’s position leading the divers in their
village. Little do the two friends know that forces outside their control will
push their friendship to the breaking point. “This vivid…thoughtful and
empathetic” novel (The New York Times Book Review) illuminates a world turned
upside down, one where the women are in charge and the men take care of the
children. “A wonderful ode to a truly singular group of women” (Publishers
Weekly), The Island of Sea Women is a “beautiful story…about the endurance of
friendship when it’s pushed to its limits, and you…will love it” (Cosmopolitan).
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home from school to
find two questions in her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world come
from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a correspondence course with a
mysterious philosopher. Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is not
only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining history of philosophy.
Big Hero 6: The Series, Vol. 1 2021-08-24 The gang is back in an all-new
adventure! Join Hiro, Baymax, Go Go, Wasabi, Honey Lemon, and Fred as they fight
to protect the streets of San Fransokyo.
Nashville - Part One - Ready to Reach Ingath Cooper 2013-05-21 Nineteen-year old
CeCe Mackenzie leaves Virginia for Nashville with not much more to her name than a
guitar, a Walker Hound named Hank Junior and an old car she'd inherited from her
grandma called Gertrude. But Gertrude ends up on the side of I-40 in flames, and
Nashville has never seemed farther away. Help arrives in the form of two Georgia
football players headed for the Nashville dream as well. When Holden Ashford and
Thomas Franklin stop to offer CeCe and Hank Junior a ride, fate may just give a
nod to serendipity and meant to be.
Drawing the Past, Volume 1 Dorian L. Alexander 2022-01-17 Contributions by
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Lawrence Abrams, Dorian L. Alexander, Max Bledstein, Peter Cullen Bryan, Stephen
Connor, Matthew J. Costello, Martin Flanagan, Michael Fuchs, Michael Goodrum,
Bridget Keown, Kaleb Knoblach, Christina M. Knopf, Martin Lund, Jordan Newton,
Stefan Rabitsch, Maryanne Rhett, and Philip Smith History has always been a matter
of arranging evidence into a narrative, but the public debate over the meanings we
attach to a given history can seem particularly acute in our current age. Like all
artistic mediums, comics possess the power to mold history into shapes that serve
its prospective audience and creator both. It makes sense, then, that history, no
stranger to the creation of hagiographies, particularly in the service of
nationalism and other political ideologies, is so easily summoned to the panelled
page. Comics, like statues, museums, and other vehicles for historical narrative,
make both monsters and heroes of men while fueling combative beliefs in personal
versions of United States history. Drawing the Past, Volume 1: Comics and the
Historical Imagination in the United States, the first book in a two-volume
series, provides a map of current approaches to comics and their engagement with
historical representation. The first section of the book on history and form
explores the existence, shape, and influence of comics as a medium. The second
section concerns the question of trauma, understood both as individual traumas
that can shape the relationship between the narrator and object, and historical
traumas that invite a reassessment of existing social, economic, and cultural
assumptions. The final section on mythic histories delves into ways in which
comics add to the mythology of the US. Together, both volumes bring together a
range of different approaches to diverse material and feature remarkable scholars
from all over the world.
The Other Woman Brenda Novak 2009-05-01 A second chance doesn't mean second best!
Elizabeth O'Connell has survived one of the worst betrayals a wife can imagine.
Finding out that she wasn't the only woman in her husband's life meant the end of
her marriage and a year of personal hell. Now she's focusing on her new business
and raising her two kids. Carter Hudson isn't part of her plan. When he's
introduced to Liz by well-meaning friends, her dislike is instant. But as she
spends time with him, Liz realizes she likes having Carter in her life—more than
likes it. However, Carter has secrets in his past that he can't seem to escape,
secrets that apparently involve a woman. Liz is sure of one thing—she'll never be
"the other woman" again!
The Idea of Nature in Disney Animation David Whitley 2016-03-03 In the second
edition of The Idea of Nature in Disney Animation, David Whitley updates his 2008
book to reflect recent developments in Disney and Disney-Pixar animation such as
the apocalyptic tale of earth's failed ecosystem, WALL-E. As Whitley has shown,
and Disney's newest films continue to demonstrate, the messages animated films
convey about the natural world are of crucial importance to their child viewers.
Beginning with Snow White, Whitley examines a wide range of Disney's feature
animations, in which images of wild nature are central to the narrative. He
challenges the notion that the sentimentality of the Disney aesthetic, an oftcriticized aspect of such films as Bambi, The Jungle Book, Pocahontas, Beauty and
the Beast, and Finding Nemo, necessarily prevents audiences from developing a
critical awareness of contested environmental issues. On the contrary, even as the
films communicate the central ideologies of the times in which they were produced,
they also express the ambiguities and tensions that underlie these dominant
values. In distinguishing among the effects produced by each film and revealing
the diverse ways in which images of nature are mediated, Whitley urges us towards
a more complex interpretation of the classic Disney canon and makes an important
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contribution to our understanding of the role popular art plays in shaping the
emotions and ideas that are central to contemporary experience.
Mother Knows Best Serena Valentino 2018-08-07 The tale of the legendary golden
flower is widely known. The story has been told many times and in many ways. But
always the flower is coveted by an old witch to keep herself young and beautiful.
And always the flower is used to save a dying queen, who then gives birth to a
princess with magical hair. Not willing to lose the flower, the old witch steals
the princess and locks her away in a high tower, raising her as her own. But the
princess always finds out who she truly is and manages to defeat the old witch.
And yet this is only half the story. So what of the old witch, Mother Gothel?
Where does she come from? And how does she come across the magical golden flower?
Here is one account that recounts a version of the story that has remained untold
for centuries . . . until now. It is a tale of mothers and daughters, of youth and
dark magic. It is a tale of the old witch.
Crave Tracy Wolff 2020-04-07 The #1 New York Times Bestselling Series An Amazon
Best YA Book of 2020 Glitter Magazine’s #1 Pick for Best YA of 2020 Optioned for
Film by Universal My whole world changed when I stepped inside the academy.
Nothing is right about this place or the other students in it. Here I am, a mere
mortal among gods...or monsters. I still can’t decide which of these warring
factions I belong to, if I belong at all. I only know the one thing that unites
them is their hatred of me. Then there’s Jaxon Vega. A vampire with deadly secrets
who hasn’t felt anything for a hundred years. But there’s something about him that
calls to me, something broken in him that somehow fits with what’s broken in me.
Which could spell death for us all. Because Jaxon walled himself off for a reason.
And now someone wants to wake a sleeping monster, and I’m wondering if I was
brought here intentionally—as the bait. ***INCLUDES 3 BONUS SCENES FROM THE HERO’S
POV*** Don’t miss a single book in the series that spawned a phenomenon! The Crave
series is best enjoyed in order: Crave Crush Covet Court Charm Cherish
Altered Carbon: Download Blues Richard K. Morgan 2019-05 In the distant future,
the human body is atemporary and interchangeable commodity - if you can pay. For
the interstellar elite, bodies are swappedout and reused without a second thought.
You never grow old; you neverdie. However, some bodies are more temporary
thanothers ... Takeshi Kovacs was once a member of the EnvoyCorps, stormtroopers
for the Interstellar Earth Protectorate, ultra-lethaladepts in switching bodies
across the stars. While he served, he was known by avariety of names--Mamba Lev,
One Hand Rending, the Icepick--all testament to hiscapacity for rapid response and
extreme violence in whatever flesh he wore. Nowhe's out of the service and trying
to live a different life. But theProtectorate hasn't changed its spots, no matter
what world Kovacs drifts to,and with that old combat rage still burning deep
inside him, will he ever reallybe able to walk away? Created by Richard K. Morgan,
Altered Carbonwas previously adapted as a Netflix television series. This original
graphicnovel, written by Rik Hoskin (Brandon Sanderson's White Sand/Pierce Brown's
RedRising, expands upon the Altered Carbon universe.
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls 2006-01-02 Journalist Walls grew up with parents
whose ideals and stubborn nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex
and Rose Mary and their four children lived like nomads, moving among Southwest
desert towns, camping in the mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who,
when sober, captured his children's imagination, teaching them how to embrace life
fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility of
providing for her family. When the money ran out, the Walls retreated to the
dismal West Virginia mining town Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction
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escalated, the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one another as they
found the resources and will to leave home. Yet Walls describes her parents with
deep affection in this tale of unconditional love in a family that, despite its
profound flaws, gave her the fiery determination to carve out a successful life. - From publisher description.
Into the Unknown (from Frozen 2) - Piano/Vocal/Guitar Sheet Music Idina Menzel
2019-12-01 (Piano Vocal). This sheet music features an arrangement of the new song
from Frozen II arranged for piano and voice with guitar chord frames and complete
lyrics.
Aristotle and Dante Dive into the Waters of the World Benjamin Alire Sáenz
2021-10-12 A #1 New York Times bestseller Four starred reviews! “Messily human and
sincerely insightful.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) The highly anticipated
sequel to the critically acclaimed, multiple award-winning novel Aristotle and
Dante Discover the Secrets of the Universe is an “emotional roller coaster”
(School Library Journal, starred review) sure to captivate fans of Adam Silvera
and Mary H.K. Choi. In Aristotle and Dante Discover the Secrets of the Universe,
two boys in a border town fell in love. Now, they must discover what it means to
stay in love and build a relationship in a world that seems to challenge their
very existence. Ari has spent all of high school burying who he really is, staying
silent and invisible. He expected his senior year to be the same. But something in
him cracked open when he fell in love with Dante, and he can’t go back. Suddenly
he finds himself reaching out to new friends, standing up to bullies of all kinds,
and making his voice heard. And, always, there is Dante, dreamy, witty Dante, who
can get on Ari’s nerves and fill him with desire all at once. The boys are
determined to forge a path for themselves in a world that doesn’t understand them.
But when Ari is faced with a shocking loss, he’ll have to fight like never before
to create a life that is truthfully, joyfully his own.
Into the Unknown (from Frozen 2) - Easy Piano Sheet Music Idina Menzel 2019-12-01
(Easy Piano). The hit new song from Frozen II arranged for easy piano with
complete lyrics.
The London Literary Gazette and Journal of Belles Lettres, Arts, Sciences, Etc
1854
Hello, Little Egg! Penguin Young Readers Licenses 2017-09-12 Welcome to Puffin
Rock—home to two young puffins, Oona and Baba. Join them on their adventures from
the Netflix series, Puffin Rock. Oona, Baba, and Mossy are out playing when they
discover a mysterious egg. It's a race against time as they try to find the
parents before it hatches!
Esperanza Rising (Scholastic Gold) Pam Muñoz Ryan 2012-10-01 Esperanza Rising
joins the Scholastic Gold line, which features award-winning and beloved novels.
Includes exclusive bonus content! Esperanza thought she'd always live a privileged
life on her family's ranch in Mexico. She'd always have fancy dresses, a beautiful
home filled with servants, and Mama, Papa, and Abuelita to care for her. But a
sudden tragedy forces Esperanza and Mama to flee to California and settle in a
Mexican farm labor camp. Esperanza isn't ready for the hard work, financial
struggles brought on by the Great Depression, or lack of acceptance she now faces.
When Mama gets sick and a strike for better working conditions threatens to uproot
their new life, Esperanza must find a way to rise above her difficult
circumstances-because Mama's life, and her own, depend on it.
Hansel and Gretel Deanna McFadden 2012 Two abandoned children come upon a
gingerbread cottage inhabited by a cruel witch who wants to eat them.
Rapunzel Bethan Woollvin 2017-07-13 There's more to Rapunzel than excellent
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hair.Golden-haired princess Rapunzel is kept trapped in her lofty tower by a
wicked witch, who lops off locks of her beautiful hair and sells them for her own
profit. Can Rapunzel ever figure out a way to escape? From the Macmillan Prizewinning creator of Little Red, Bethan Woollvin, comes another witty twist on of a
favourite fairy tale. This bold and funny story removes the handsome prince
altogether, making Rapunzel the mistress of her own destiny. Printed with stunning
pantone inks, Bethan Woollvin's unique and striking art style and drily comic
voice make this the perfect gift for fairy tale fans of all ages.
The New York Times Book Review 1968
Broken Angels Richard K. Morgan 2004-03-02 Welcome back to the brash, brutal new
world of the twenty-fifth century: where global politics isn’t just for planet
Earth anymore; and where death is just a break in the action, thanks to the
techno-miracle that can preserve human consciousness and download it into one new
body after another. Cynical, quick-on-the-trigger Takeshi Kovacs, the ex-U.N.
envoy turned private eye, has changed careers, and bodies, once more . . . trading
sleuthing for soldiering as a warrior-for-hire, and helping a far-flung planet’s
government put down a bloody revolution. But when it comes to taking sides, the
only one Kovacs is ever really on is his own. So when a rogue pilot and a sleazy
corporate fat cat offer him a lucrative role in a treacherous treasure hunt, he’s
only too happy to go AWOL with a band of resurrected soldiers of fortune. All that
stands between them and the ancient alien spacecraft they mean to salvage are a
massacred city bathed in deadly radiation, unleashed nanotechnolgy with a million
ways to kill, and whatever surprises the highly advanced Martian race may have in
store. But armed with his genetically engineered instincts, and his trusty twin
Kalashnikovs, Takeshi is ready to take on anything—and let the devil take
whoever’s left behind.
Transformation: A Personal Journey Through the British Transformers Comic Volume
2: 1987-1989 Stuart Webb 2017-07-20 By 1987, the British Transformers was at the
peak of its powers. Alternating between US reprints showing the struggle for
leadership within the Autobot and Decepticon forces and UK material dealing with
the insane future Decepticon Galvatron's attempts to rule yesterday, what had
started as a toy advert had become a sprawling space opera seared into the minds
of an entire generation. Stuart Webb was one such reader, and in 2012 he began a
journey looking through every single issue of the series, commenting on its highs
and lows. He became the first person to look at every backup strip and editorial
and how they worked together to create the most thorough exploration of a
publishing phenomenon ever undertaken. It's also highly personal, full of humour
and silliness and even the occasionally thoughtful moment. The final result is an
essential read, not just for Transformers fans, but also for those interested in
the history of Marvel UK and the impact this simple little comic had on an entire
generation.
High in the Clouds Paul McCartney 2006 Imagine a land where all the animals are
free . . . To the creatures of the woodland, the land of Animalia sounds like a
dream - a tropical island where all the animals live in harmony. They are overshadowed by a much more evil community; the polluted Megatropolis, whose dirty
skyscrapers block the horizon. And then one day, Wirral the Squirrel's woodland is
destroyed by developers and he is thrown into the nightmare world of Megatropolis.
But Wirral believes in Animalia and he joins with Froggo, a world-class amphibian
balloonist, and Wilhamina, a girl squirrel, to lead the enslaved animals of the
city to a new life. So begins an exciting adventure through the mean streets of
Megatropolis, over the sea and through the sky. Developed out of an exceptional
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fusion of creative talents, this story explodes onto every page. The plot is fast,
furious and funny; the illustrations are full of rich depth and colour; and the
characters live on long after you have turned the final page. It will delight
children of all ages and is sure to become an enduring classic. 'Young audiences
will delight in the clever wordplay and smartly-drawn comic characters.'
Independent
Driven K. Bromberg 2016-09-05 From New York Times Best-Selling Author K. Bromberg
comes an unforgettable series about lust, love, redemption, and healing... Our
paths should never have crossed. Colton Donavan was arrogant, exuded that bad boy
vibe, and embodied everything I never wanted. And yet all it took was one night,
one hallway, and one stolen kiss for me to know I hated him and desired him
instantly. My heart was healing. His soul was damaged. But with one bid, one
little boy, and one carnival date, I couldn’t walk away and he wouldn’t let me in.
This is our story. Our fight. Our perfectly imperfect love.
One Last Stop Casey McQuiston 2021-06-01 *INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER*
*INSTANT USA TODAY BESTSELLER* *INSTANT #1 INDIE BESTSELLER* From the New York
Times bestselling author of Red, White & Royal Blue comes a new romantic comedy
that will stop readers in their tracks... For cynical twenty-three-year-old
August, moving to New York City is supposed to prove her right: that things like
magic and cinematic love stories don’t exist, and the only smart way to go through
life is alone. She can’t imagine how waiting tables at a 24-hour pancake diner and
moving in with too many weird roommates could possibly change that. And there’s
certainly no chance of her subway commute being anything more than a daily trudge
through boredom and electrical failures. But then, there’s this gorgeous girl on
the train. Jane. Dazzling, charming, mysterious, impossible Jane. Jane with her
rough edges and swoopy hair and soft smile, showing up in a leather jacket to save
August’s day when she needed it most. August’s subway crush becomes the best part
of her day, but pretty soon, she discovers there’s one big problem: Jane doesn’t
just look like an old school punk rocker. She’s literally displaced in time from
the 1970s, and August is going to have to use everything she tried to leave in her
own past to help her. Maybe it’s time to start believing in some things, after
all. Casey McQuiston’s One Last Stop is a magical, sexy, big-hearted romance where
the impossible becomes possible as August does everything in her power to save the
girl lost in time. "A dazzling romance, filled with plenty of humor and heart." Time Magazine, "The 21 Most Anticipated Books of 2021" "Dreamy, other worldly,
smart, swoony, thoughtful, hilarious - all in all, exactly what you'd expect from
Casey McQuiston!" - Jasmine Guillory, New York Times bestselling author of The
Proposal and Party for Two
Rapunzel and the Lost Lagoon: A Tangled Novel Leila Howland 2017-09-05 Rapunzel is
not your typical princess. For one thing, she has returned to her kingdom after
eighteen years spent trapped in a tower and she's still getting to know her
parents. For another, she has to get used to royal customs, like the proper ways
to sit and curtsy, when she'd really rather climb a tree and paint. Plus, she
hates wearing shoes. Cassandra is not your typical lady-in-waiting. As the
daughter of the captain of the guard, she has grown up fascinated by security and
weaponry. It has been her life's goal to become a soldier in the guard, and
princess-sitting doesn't really fit into her plan—especially when that princess's
aggravating boyfriend is always hanging around. But when Rapunzel and Cassandra
stumble upon a secret lagoon said to hold the key to the kingdom's greatest power,
it will be up to them to solve the mystery... before someone more sinister does.
Follow this tale of adventure and intrigue, love and destiny, and, most important,
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friendship.
Deacon King Kong James McBride 2020-03-03 Winner of the Anisfield-Wolf Book Award
for Fiction Winner of the Gotham Book Prize One of Barack Obama's "Favorite Books
of the Year" Oprah's Book Club Pick Named one of the Top Ten Books of the Year by
the New York Times, Entertainment Weekly and TIME Magazine A Washington Post
Notable Novel From the author of the National Book Award–winning The Good Lord
Bird and the bestselling modern classic The Color of Water, comes one of the most
celebrated novels of the year. In September 1969, a fumbling, cranky old church
deacon known as Sportcoat shuffles into the courtyard of the Cause Houses housing
project in south Brooklyn, pulls a .38 from his pocket, and, in front of
everybody, shoots the project’s drug dealer at point-blank range. The reasons for
this desperate burst of violence and the consequences that spring from it lie at
the heart of Deacon King Kong, James McBride’s funny, moving novel and his first
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since his National Book Award–winning The Good Lord Bird. In Deacon King Kong,
McBride brings to vivid life the people affected by the shooting: the victim, the
African-American and Latinx residents who witnessed it, the white neighbors, the
local cops assigned to investigate, the members of the Five Ends Baptist Church
where Sportcoat was deacon, the neighborhood’s Italian mobsters, and Sportcoat
himself. As the story deepens, it becomes clear that the lives of the
characters—caught in the tumultuous swirl of 1960s New York—overlap in unexpected
ways. When the truth does emerge, McBride shows us that not all secrets are meant
to be hidden, that the best way to grow is to face change without fear, and that
the seeds of love lie in hope and compassion. Bringing to these pages both his
masterly storytelling skills and his abiding faith in humanity, James McBride has
written a novel every bit as involving as The Good Lord Bird and as emotionally
honest as The Color of Water. Told with insight and wit, Deacon King Kong
demonstrates that love and faith live in all of us.
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